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Greetings Fitzgerald Community! 

Happy New Year; we hope that everyone had a safe and relaxing holiday season.  
Reflecting back on 2020 and looking forward to the year ahead, we are grateful for your 
continual support of Fitzgerald Public Schools. Your commitment allows us to continually 
improve the learning environment and experiences of our students! 

At the Neigebaur Administration Building, 
progress continues on interior 
renovations including building systems 
coordination and the installation of new 
interior walls, doors, and frames.  On the 
exterior, restorations including masonry 
repair and new metal wall panels are 
nearing completion and will provide an 
attractive and welcoming entrance to FPS 
and community visitors.  Lastly, we are 
excited for the final bid package of Bond 
Series 1, which is scheduled to start 
construction this spring and will include a 
variety of projects across the District.  

Installation of structural steel columns, roof framing, and 

decking is complete at the FHS Weight Room Addition.   
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The Fitzgerald High School Weight Room 
Addition is taking shape, with structural 
steel installation completed in December.  
The support columns and roofing are in 
place, and the construction team will 
begin work on exterior brick veneer and 
interior floor slabs. The main volume of 
the addition will house educational space 
for exercise and weight-lifting; the project 
also includes a renovated entrance and 
expanded lobby space for students and 
visitors attending FHS athletic events. 

Improvements at the Neigebaur Admin. Building include 

exterior façade and roofing repairs as well as new interior 

partitions.    


